## GLEN ROCK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Brett Charleston, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools charlestonb@glenrocknj.org



620 Harristown Road Glen Rock, NJ 07452-2398 (201) 445-7700 Fax (201) 389-5019

December 15, 2020

Dear Glen Rock Staff, Students and Parents,

I am sending clarification about how you will receive school closing notifications, as well as some changes for closures during this unique school year, regarding Glen Rock's hybrid schedule and virtual instruction.

This year's district calendar does have two (2) emergency closing days available and we will utilize them first. If more than two (2) emergency closing days are utilized, the district will hold virtual school days so that we are not forced to take away days from spring break.

We will post notifications on our district website and social media pages to provide the most up to date information. You will be notified no later than 9:00 PM the night before or around 5:30 AM the day of the inclement weather event. Automated phone calls and emails will be sent to the contact information listed for you in Honeywell. Please click on the <a href="Honeywell">Honeywell</a> link to access your account. If you have trouble logging in to your account use the "forgot username/password" link or the "New User? Sign up now!" link if you have not created your account. Please note that your default contact information is pulled from Genesis. Creating a Honeywell account allows you to manage your contact information by adding additional email addresses and/or phone numbers.

We greatly appreciate your patience throughout this school year as we navigate each event. That being said, Thursday looks like it could be a snow day so stay tuned! Please contact your child's building principal if you have any questions about school closure notifications.

Be well,

Brett Charleston, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Bet ( Roleton